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I-530 Work Scheduled in Jefferson County 

 
PINE BLUFF (11-7) – The Arkansas State Highway and Transportation Department 

(AHTD) will be performing pavement repairs on the inside southbound lane of Interstate I-
530 near exit # 24 (Jefferson / N.C.T.R.) beginning on the morning of Wednesday, 
November 12th. The lane will be closed 24 hours a day for up to three days. 

The work will consist of closing the inside southbound lane, milling / repairing the 
asphalt surface, and applying a new asphalt surface for the section.  The southbound ramp 
for Jefferson / N.C.T.R shouldn’t be affected, but caution is advised in the area.   

Motorists should anticipate delays for this section of roadway. For additional 
information, call 870-534-1612 during regular business hours. 

Motorists should exercise caution when approaching and traveling through all 
highway work zones. Additional travel information can be found at IDriveArkansas.com or 
ArkansasHighways.com. You can also follow us on Twitter @AHTD. 
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